
 
 

NOTICE 
 

City of Tacoma 
Public Utility Board 

Study Session 
 

April 27, 2016 
4:00 p.m. 

Tacoma Public Utilities 
3628 South 35th Street 

Third Floor Conference Room 
 
Notice is hereby given that the Public Utility Board study session on 
Wednesday, April 27 will start at 4:00 rather than its regularly-scheduled 
time of 3.00. The Public Utility Board will hold a study session with staff to 
discuss the following item(s):  
 
 

Approximate 
Time 

Topic Presenter(s) 

4:00 – 4:50 Tacoma Water:  Review of Budget 
Strategic Plan 

Linda McCrea, Water 
Superintendent 

5:00 – 5:30 Tacoma Water:  Water Quality Update Linda McCrea, Water 
Superintendent; Chris 
McMeen, Deputy Water 
Superintendent 

 
Other topics may properly be brought before the Board. 
 

Charleen Jacobs 
Executive Assistant 

 
 
 

 

The City of Tacoma does not discriminate on the basis of disability in any of its programs,  
activities, or services. To request this information in an alternative format or to request a  
reasonable accommodation, please contact the TPU Director’s Office at 253-502-8201.  TTY or  
speech to speech users please dial 711 to connect to Washington Relay services. 
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